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EVALUATION OF EXPERT PANELS FOR THE ACCREDITATION OF THE STUDY 

PROGRAMMES OF THE UNIVERSITY OF THE BALEARIC ISLANDS, YEAR 2020 

 

 

On-site visits for accreditation renewal conducted during 2020 are shown below, 

sorted by dates of the on-site visit: 

 

 

 

Master's Degree in Physics of Complex Systems 
Master's Degree in Advanced Microbiology 
Master's Degree in Biomedical Research 

 
POSITION NAME UNIVERSITY 

President Maria Isabel Torres Lopez Jaen University 

Academic member Sergio Navas Concha University of Granada 

Student member Xi Jiang Polytechnic University of Madrid 

Secretary Maria Isabel Cabanillas Bravo AQUIB 

 
 

 
 

PhD in Physics 
PhD in Information and Communications Technologies 
PhD in Chemical Science and Technology 

 
POSITION NAME UNIVERSITY 

President María Dolores Rodríguez Frías University of Alcalà 

Academic member María José Escalona Lent Sevilla University 

Student member Esteban Suarez Picado 
University of Santiago de 

Compostela 

Secretary Maria Isabel Cabanillas Bravo AQUIB 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Panel on-site visit of February 3 and 4, 2020 

Panel on-site visit of November 24, 25 and 26, 2020 
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Master's Degree in Law 
PhD in Law 
 

POSITION NAME UNIVERSITY 

President Andreu Olesti Rayo University of Barcelona 

Academic member Juana María Goizueta Vertiz University of the Basque 

Country 

Student member María Jesús Blanco Sánchez Pablo de Olavide University 

Secretary Maria Isabel Cabanillas Bravo AQUIB 

 

 

Quality technicians, experts of the Internal Quality Assurance System: 

Santiago Roca Martín (Autonomous University of Barcelona) 

Amparo Chirivella Ramón (University of Valencia) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Panel on-site visit of December 14, 15 and 16, 2020 


